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Tuesday 19th March, 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Year 6 Residential Trip  

This year we would like to take the current Y5 (soon to be Y6) children on their residential trip to 

PGL Marchants Hill. The visit is due to take place from Monday 11th November to Friday 15th 

November. 

The children will be staying in purpose built lodges, with boys and girls sleeping separately.  The 

supervising adults will be close by having a room within the lodge.  All food will be provided for 

the duration of the visit and dietary requirements can be catered for.  The children will take part a 

range of sessions everyday including activities such as: archery, abseiling, zip-wire and 

orienteering.   

The full cost of the trip is yet to be confirmed but as it is a 5 day trip, it will be approximately £300.  

A reduced price can be offered to families who are in receipt of the any of the following benefits:  

• Universal Credit  

• Income Support (IS) 

• Income Based Jobseekers Allowance (IBJSA) 

• Support under part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit (without Working Tax Credit and an income of no more than £16,190.00) 

• the guarantee element of State Pension Credit; 

• an income related employment and support allowance 

If you believe that any of the above applies to you, please make arrangements to talk with the 

school office so that we can apply for the bursary as soon as possible.  

If you are NOT in receipt of any of the above benefits, but may have difficulty meeting the cost of 

the trip, please arrange to see myself (Ms. Kelleher) as we would not want any child to miss out on 

the chance to take part due to financial difficulties. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. Kelleher     

UKS2 phase leader 
 


